
From: Shannon Bobertz <BobertzS@dnr.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Lake, SusanLAKESA@dhec.sc.gov
Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/12/2016 2:43:54 PM
Subject: Koppers claim

Attachments: Koppers_RCDP_EA_Draft_2-10-16.doc

Dear Holly and David,
Susan and I will give you quarterly updates on the Koppers Natural Resources Damages case.  I am attaching the draft 
RCDP which describes the history of the property and the restoration project as well as the projects that are being 
considered for the cash-out portion. This should be a good overview of the project and the case.  This is a draft and it 
being reviewed by the federal agencies now and will be updated, but is mostly in final form. Please consider this as 
the first quarterly update and we will update you again in August, if that suits you.
Thanks again for your help,
Shannon
 
Shannon Furr Bobertz
Chief Counsel
S. C. Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 167
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 734-4006
(803) 734-6048 (direct line)
(803) 734-3911 (fax)
bobertzs@dnr.sc.gov
 
 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
 
THIS EMAIL AND ANY FILE ATTACHED TO IT IS CONFIDENTIAL.  IT MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, OR SUBJECT TO CONFIDENTIALITY AND EXEMPTIONS 
FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW.  IT IS INTENDED SOLELY FOR THE USE OF THE 
INDIVIDUAL NAMED ABOVE.  IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR THE PERSON 
RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERY TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY ADVISED 
THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS 
PROHIBITED.  IF YOU RECEIVE THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY  NOTIFY THE 
SENDER BY RETURN EMAIL AND PERMANENTLY DELETE THE EMAIL FROM YOUR 
COMPUTER.  THANK YOU.
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